
 

 

 

 
 

September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carer  
 

A Level Geography Field Trip  - 7 October 2021 

 

In order to fulfil the exam board requirements, your child is required to complete four full days of field 
enquiry; two in the human environment and two in the physical environment. One of the four trips will be 
a coastal enquiry along the Norfolk coast examining Coastal processes and Management in Cromer and 
Sheringham, as well as investigating the impacts of coastal erosion in smaller villages along the coast. 
 

Student will need to be on campus by 7am on Thursday 7 October and we aim to return back to campus 
for 7pm the same evening. However, this is dependent on traffic and students will need to make their own 
arrangements to get to and from campus.  
 

Students will need to be well prepared with warm, waterproof clothing, and suitable footwear 
(Wellingtons if possible and I highly recommend a change of footwear and socks). A packed lunch will be 
require but there will be an opportunity to buy food for lunch/snacks throughout the day. Students should 
bring water to drink and any extra snacks they require. There will be opportunities for students to visit 
local shops.  
 

The cost of the trip will be £23 to pay for the minibus and staff cover costs; it is non-refundable.  
 

Payments should be made online, using a debit or credit card, by logging into WEDUC-Squid.  As part of 
this online process you will also  

 be giving consent for your child to attend the trip  
 give permission for group leaders to make any medical decisions that might arise if necessary 
 need to provide medical information, dietary requirements, and any other relevant details. 

 

Yours sincerely  

R. Gowdridge 

Rachael Gowdridge 

Assistant Faculty leader – Humanities (Geography lead) 
 


